Intensification of Earthquakes, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept.13th 2015)
 
 
Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.
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Aug. 5th           Magnitude 6.9 earthquake strikes SSE of Loloan, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000g3ub

Aug. 12th         Magnitude 6.3 earthquake strikes SW of Kaktovik, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/ak20076877

Aug. 12th         Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strikes SSW of Kaktovik, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/ak20083478 

Aug. 14th         Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strikes NE of Bristol Island, South Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000g8kf

Aug. 15th         Magnitude 6.6 earthquake strikes S of Tanaga Volcano, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000ga0z

Aug. 16th         Magnitude 6.3 earthquake strikes SE of Iwo Jima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gaqv

Aug. 17th         Magnitude 6.5 earthquake strikes NNW of Nggilat, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gbi4

Aug. 17th         Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strikes N of Golfito, Costa Rica
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gc0k

Aug. 19th         Magnitude 8.2 earthquake strikes NNE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gcii

Aug. 19th         Magnitude 6.3 earthquake strikes NNE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gcnc

Aug. 19th         Magnitude 6.3 earthquake strikes SW of Belanting, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gcvr

Aug. 19th         Magnitude 6.8 earthquake strikes ESE of Lambasa, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gcwt

Aug. 19th         Magnitude 6.9 earthquake strikes S of Belanting, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gda5

Aug. 21st         Magnitude 7.3 earthquake strikes ENE of Rio Caribe, Venezuela
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gez7

Aug. 21st         Magnitude 6.5 earthquake strikes E of Lakatoro, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gf2g

Aug. 22nd        Magnitude 6.2 earthquake strikes WNW of Bandon, Oregon
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gf8u

Aug. 24th         Magnitude 7.1 earthquake strikes WNW of Iberia, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000ggj4

Aug. 25th         Magnitude 6.0 earthquake strikes SW of Javanrud, Iran
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000ghda

Aug. 26th         Magnitude 6.4 earthquake strikes ENE of Anatahan, Northern Mariana Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gj78

Aug. 29th         Magnitude 7.1 earthquake strikes W of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000gjaz


September 2018



Sept. 5th           Magnitude 6.6 earthquake strikes ENE of Tomakomai, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000h8ty

Sept. 6th           Magnitude 7.9 earthquake strikes ESE of Suva, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000h9e2

Sept. 7th           Magnitude 6.2 earthquake strikes SSW of Alausi, Ecuador
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ha13

Sept. 7th           Series of Strong Quakes Shake Panama, Ecuador & Chile
https://www.rt.com/news/437832-ecuador-chile-panama-earthquakes/


Sept. 8th           Magnitude 6.2 earthquake strikes WNW of Manay, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000haxi

Sept. 9th           Magnitude 6.5 earthquake strikes NW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000hbk9

Sept. 10th         Magnitude 6.9 earthquake strikes SW of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000hbpv

Sept. 10th         Magnitude 6.3 earthquake strikes WNW of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000hc1x

Sept. 16th         Magnitude 6.5 earthquake strikes South of the Fiji Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000hfjk

Sept. 28th         Magnitude 7.5 earthquake strikes N of Palu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000h3p4

Sept. 30th         Magnitude 6.6 earthquake strikes NNE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000h4l1  


